---------- Original Message ----------
From: Antonia Morén <Antonia.Moren@do.se>
To: "ebco@ebco-beoc.org" <ebco@ebco-beoc.org>
Date: 01/02/2022 15:09
Subject: VB: EBCO’s Annual Report 2021 and broader cooperation
 
 
Dear EBCO, 
 
Apologies for our delayed response which is due to some technical issues from our side. Thank you for your request for information about the right to conscientious objection for professional members of the armed forces/volunteers and the right to asylum for conscientious objectors in your country. I regret to inform you that we are unable to provide you with the requested information as the issue falls outside of the mandate of our organisation. The mandate of the Equality Ombudsman is limited to non-discrimination and equality issues. However, I am glad to inform you that the government of Sweden has decided to establish a national human rights institution in 2022 which will have the full human rights mandate. 
 
Best regards,
Antonia
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